FAIR BOARD MEETING.

FRIDAY NIGHT, MARCH 25, 1932

The Washington County Fair Board met in the Chamber of Commerce rooms, Friday night, March 25, 1932. Officers present: President C. D. Minton, Vice-President H. T. Hesse, and Second Vice-President R. M. Banks.

The meeting was called for the discussion of Washington County Fair matters. It was moved by Hesse, seconded by Banks, that no Washington County Fair be held in the year 1932.

It was moved by Banks, and seconded by Hesse, that a telephone bill of the Chamber of Commerce for \$1.10 be authorized paid.

The State appropriation for the county was discussed, and it was moved by Banks, and seconded by Hesse, that an appropriation be made to the County Agent, or his assistants, for premiums to be used for local 4H Club exhibits, and appropriations for compensating premiums of the county exhibits at the Oregon State Fair, and the Manufacturers and Land Products Show of the Pacific Intermational Livestock Exposition, and the Corn and Potato Show of the Chamber of Commerce at Hillsboro.